
Monthly Prayer 

The children will be 
practicing the following 
prayer throughout  
October: 
 

Dear God, 
Keep us safe through 
every day. In all we do, 
both work and play. 
 

Happy Birthday 

The following children 
are celebrating their 
birthday this month:  
Ava Macias (10/7), 
Liam Lagorio (10/9), 
and Vienna Mussi 
(10/25).  
Happy Birthday! 
 

We will be 
communicating with our 
parents through the 
HiMama parent app. 
Please check your 
emails often and log into 
HiMama to receive the 
most recent information 
regarding your child. 

 

Curriculum 
We are introducing the 
letters E through G and 
the sounds and zoophonic 
movements associated 
with the letters.  In 
addition, we will review 
letters D through G later 
in the month. The 
children will also explore 
units on Dinosaurs, Solar 
System (Earth), Fire 
Safety, and Halloween. 
We will reinforce the 
letter Gg by celebrating 
Green/Gray day on 
Wednesday, October 
28th. Don’t forget to send 
your child in something 
green or gray!   

 

Faboolous Halloween! 

This Halloween is 
certainly a time to 
celebrate while also 
protecting our children 
and keeping them safe 
and healthy. We are 
keeping our new safety 
protocols in place while 
planning a fun day for 
our MWF preschoolers! 
The Monday-Wednesday
-Friday students are 
invited to arrive in their 
Halloween costumes on 
Friday, October 30th. We 
will have “clean” projects 
out that day. The children 
will participate in fun 
Halloween games and  

enjoy a special 
Halloween treat. Please 
send your child with a 
change of clothes if they 
are enrolled in Full Time 
or Extended Day 
programs. 

Pre-K  
The Pre-Kindergarten 
children are continuing to 
practice their writing 
skills.  In addition, they 
are learning 2 and 3 step 
processes so that they 
will understand projects 
from start to finish.  This 
exposure helps to 
develop and strengthen 
their cognitive skills in 
preparation for further 
learning. In addition, 
please practice scissor 
work with your children 
at home and also 
reinforce basic pencil 
grip when they are 
writing or coloring. 
 
Pre-K will have their 
Halloween celebration on 
Friday, October 30th 
during Pre-K. 
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Books  
Your Scholastic book order will be 
due October 8th and October 9th. 
Thank you to all the families who 
participated in our Scholastic 
program last month.  You enabled us 
to earn extra bonus points that 
purchased additional books for our 
classroom.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Traditions 

Help keep our Catholic traditions 
alive and thriving!  Teach your 
child classic prayers each month.  
Try focusing on the following 
catholic prayer this month as part 
of your prayer ritual: 
 

Guardian Angel Prayer 

Angel of God, my Guardian dear, 
to whom God’s love commits me 
here, ever this day (or night) be at 
my side, to light and guard, to rule 
and guide. Amen. 

 
 

Thank you to all the families who 
graciously participated in our 
fundraising efforts this Fall. We 
greatly appreciate your support, 
especially during this unique time. 
Your participation helps us to keep 
tuition rates lower. Information for 
our next mandatory fundraiser will 
be distributed in November.  
 

 
Thank you for supporting  

Annunciation Preschool  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Early Dismissal 
Please note that the Early Dismissal 
day for Friday, October 30th has 
been cancelled. We felt that it was 
not necessary at this time. 
 

No School 
There are no holidays or no school 
days scheduled for the month of 
October. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Scholastic 
Corner 

School 
Calendar 

Catholic 
Journey 

Pumpkin Patch 
Unfortunately, we will not be 
visiting Fog Willow Farms this year 
due to COVID-19. The Mussi 
family has offered to provide 
pumpkins for each of our 
preschoolers. Thank you to Mario 
and Mila! In addition, Miss Sarah 
will be planning a special art project 
that will incorporate their 
pumpkins. 

Fieldtrip 
Express  

Fundraiser 
Update 


